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This bill is an important step in supporting greater micro-mobility and low carbon 

transportation options in the region, which is of the utmost importance as we combat 

climate change and seek to create a more equitable and livable future. We must not 

only pave a way for more transportation options in Oregon, but also make sure that 

these more environmentally sound and efficient means of transportation are 

accessible to everyone. This bill helps bridge this accessibility gap. 


